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EQUIPMENT

GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY, 41 WOODFORD AVENUE, PLAINVILLE, CONN. 06062 DIVISION
Phone (203) 747-7

June 15, 1982

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung
Director of Office of Inspections
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Washington, D.C. 20555

.

Dear Mr. DeYoung:

Attached is a letter describing reportable occurrences in
products sold by the Distribution Equipment Division for use in
Class lE nuclear applications. I have discussed the contents of
this letter with your Mr. Vincent D. Thomas by telephone today. As
stated in my letter, the General Electric Company will take the
necessary action to locate the affected products and make the
necessary corrections.

If you require any further information, please contact me.
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